VEGETATION MANAGEMENT NOTICE
“The Preserve” (Faria Preserve Property)

Dear Neighbor,

This is a courtesy notice from Lennar to let our neighbors know that vegetation management will be occurring along the
perimeter of the property in conformance with the requirements of the San Ramon Valley Fire Protection District.

This year, Lennar will be using goats to reduce the vegetation in a 100’-wide area along the perimeter of the property.
The goats will be controlled by fencing and managed by professional herders so they do not roam off the property. You
may have seen similar vegetation management by goats in the East Bay Regional Park District parks, other open space,
or in this area last year. The professional herders may post signs requesting that domestic dogs be controlled and not be
allowed to approach the goats. The goats will remain on the property days, nights and weekends, and the herders may
remain on the Lennar property, also, to ensure the safety and security of the goats. Both the herders and Lennar will be
respectful of your property and privacy.

The vegetation management is scheduled to begin May 1* and is anticipated to be completed by May 31%,
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You are receiving this notice because your property, home or business is located adjacent to the areas which will be
grazed by the goats.

If you have questions regarding this vegetation management, please contact:
Lennar representatives:

Doug McGillvrey, Land Development Manager Kerri Watt, Project Manager
Mobile phone: 925-519-1231 Mobile Phone: 925-605-9304
Email: Doug.McGillvrey@Lennar.com Email: Kerri. Watt@Lennar.com

City Representative:

Chris Low, City Public Works - Engineering Division:
Phone: 925-973-2682

Email: CLow@sanramon.ca.gov



